
MEMBERSHIP 

During 1961/62 the Oriental Institute was pleased to be able to 
present to its members lectures by Professors Yigael Yadin of the 
Hebrew University, Charles T. Fritsch of Princeton Theological 
Seminary, Frank C. Hibben of the University of New Mexico, and 
Ekrem Akurgal of the University of Ankara. Professor Ahmed 
Fakhry was the last speaker of the season. Many lectures already are 
planned for next year, and we know you will be pleased to hear that 
Dr. Carl H. Kraeling has promised to lecture at the Oriental Institute 
during the spring of 1963. 

Again our membership rolls have increased, and again our mem­
bers generously supported the Institute as indicated in the following 
condensed statement. We are deeply grateful to all those who were 
directly or indirectly responsible for this. 

Professor Ahmed Fakhry 
during a fVFMT interview 
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